
DEPARTMENT OF VOCATIONAL STUDIES - BBA 

 

2 Days Workshop on Financial Literacy (August 27 and 28, 2024) 

 

A two day workshop on Financial Literacy was organized in Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad by 

the Department of Vocational Studies - BBA in association with FinLit- Vivriti Financial Literacy 

Initiative (a CSR initiative). The workshop began with the introductory speech of Prof. Sanjay 

Sinha, who also coordinated the event. The principal of the college Dr. Sanjay Prasad also 

emphasized on the importance of financial literacy. 

Dr. Satyanarayan Pandey, the key speaker for the workshop enlightened students about financial 

management and financial growth. He explained complex financial concepts in a clear and concise 

manner, and he also provided the students with practical tips and advice that they can apply to their 

own lives.  

Around 60 students actively participated in the workshop. The students were highly engaged and 

enthusiastic throughout the two days, and they found the content of the workshop to be both 

informative and relevant. The students who successfully completed the two day workshop were 

awarded with certificates. Also the college was awarded with the certificate of appreciation.  
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